
 
 
 
July 08, 2022 
 
Daniel Hunter  
District 7 Utilities Administrator  
11201 N. McKinley Drive  
Tampa, FL 33612  
  
Dear Mr. Hunter:  
  
Re: Bid Tabulation FPID 256774-2-56-01 and 256774-3-56-01 Pinellas County Utilities Relocation   
  
This letter serves as Pinellas County’s formal response and acceptance of the UWHCA bids outlined in your letter 
provided on June 17, 2022.  The additional funds, $4,790,850.60, will be wired to the Florida Department of 
Transportation by August 30, 2022.  
  
Pinellas County Utilities acknowledges FDOT’s low bidder, Johnson Brothers Corporation, a Southland Company, for 
the U.S. 19 FDOT Relocation Projects from North of S.R. 580 to Northside Drive and from Northside Drive to C.R. 95 
along with the following bid price for each project:  

  

Projects  
Engineers 
Estimate  

(BCC Approved) 
New Bid Total  Additional 

Funds Needed 

U.S. 19 North of S.R. 580 to Northside Drive  $8,889,040.00 $10,395,062.15 $1,506,022.15 
U.S. 19 Northside Drive to C.R. 95    $6,432,525.00 $9,717,353.45 $3,284,828.45 

Project Cost Total:  $15,321,565.00 $20,112,415.60 $4,790,850.60 
 
 
  
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
Joe Lauro  
Department of Administrative Services Director 
Pinellas County  


